

March 30, 2013

Sabbath School

Personal Growth Wavey Brace

Church at Study Creation, Again Ron Stagg

Church At Worship

Welcome and Announcements

Music Interlude

Invocation

Hymn of Praise

Scripture Reading

1 Peter 5:7

Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn # 306

Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn # 306

Pastor Jason Williams

Children's Story

Offering Canadian University College

Prayer Song As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671 Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams Special Music Wavey Brace

Sermon When There Is a Need For a Second Touch

Elizabeth Williams

Closing Song I'd Rather Have Jesus Hymn #327
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Pastor: Jason Williams **T:** (709) 786-8637 **C:** (709) 680-4363

Elder: Ron Stagg **T:** (709) 786-0033

Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Post: P.O. Box 930, Bay Roberts, NL, A0A 1G0 T: (709) 786-7516

This Week: 7:30 pm.



Next Week: 7:40 pm.

Theme

"But the path of the just is as the shining light, that shineth more and more unto the perfect day." **Proverbs 4:18**

Announcements

Second Reading for the recommendation of the Church Board to elect Phyllis Batten to serve as an Assistant Treasurer for the remainder of the 2013 Church year.

Second Reading for the transfer of membership of Pastor Jason Williams, Elizabeth Idrogo, and Dierick Idrogo from the Botwood Seventh-day Adventist Church to the Bay Roberts Church.

Greeting Ministry - There is a sign up sheet on our welcome table for those interested in participating in the ministry of Greeting. Having a scheduled greeter at our door to welcome folks each Sabbath will add a beautiful warmth to the introduction that visitors receive as they come, as well as an added personal touch that our regular members will appreciate. We would like to begin a rotating schedule of greeters beginning next Sabbath.

Our offering today is being collected for Canadian University College. Thank you for using the provided CUC envelope to support your university in Canada. Canadian University College continues to offer a great education to our youth. Thank you for your gift today.

A Special Musical Program shared by the St. John's singing group will take place this afternoon at 4:00pm here at the church. A light fellowship supper will follow. We appreciate each member's contribution to that supper. All members and friends are encouraged to attend.

Our Mid-Week Bible Study Meeting continues this Tuesday, Apr 2, at 7pm here at the Church. We are studying through the book of Philippians. Our study for this coming week will be Philippians 1:12-30. Make plans to be present as we worship, study and fellowship together.

Prayer Group - We will continue our ministry in prayer at the home of Richard and Dorothy Stagg, on Friday night, April 5, at 7:00pm. Anyone wishing to join together in praying for the needs of our church, our members and the outreach to our community, please feel free to come

Health & Lifestyle Seminar with Dr. Tim Riesenberger is scheduled to take place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, April 8, 9 and 10 here in Bay Roberts at the Search and Rescue Building. This is a wonderful event to invite friends and family members to. Advertising is taking place throughout town, and we have informational postcards on the welcome table that you can share with family or friends.

District Worship Service - We are planning our first joint district worship service with the CBS Congregation for Sabbath, April 13, here at Bay Roberts Church. Dr. Riesenberger will be our guest speaker and a fellowship meal will follow the service.

Friends and Visitors Sabbath - Sabbath, April 13 will be designated as "Friends and Visitors Sabbath." It will be a wonderful opportunity to invite friends, neighbours, family, or co-workers to join us here at church for worship. A fellowship meal will follow the service. Invitations to the service are available today that you can hand-deliver to those you wish to invite.

Our Mission Office leadership is seeking names of an individual who would be interested and willing to be Lead Cook during the Worker's Camp, Camp Meeting and Junior Camp weeks at Woody Acres this summer. For more information, please contact the Office at 745-4051.

Camp Woody Acres is now accepting applications for staff to work at camp this summer. We are looking for staff who have an enthusiastic and positive work ethic, have a committed walk with Jesus, and have a desire to share Him with our campers. Please see your pastor or contact the Mission office for applications. Deadline for applications submission will be April 19, 2013. Applications are now available for download from the Mission website (www.nlsdaconference.org).

Remember in Prayer: The books called "The Looking Glass" that were distributed around our communities this past week; our upcoming Health & Wellness Seminar in April.

NEXT SABBATH: <u>Sermon:</u> Pastor Ken Corkum <u>Offering:</u> Church Budget